
 

 

  

Pelsall Lane, Rushall, Walsall, WS4 1NG 
Tel: 01922 682300, Fax: 01922 684446 
Email: postbox@rushall.walsall.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs K. Bargh B.Ed. (Hons) MA NPQH 

       Friday 17th November 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Help!! 
We are looking for donations of gifts from local companies for our grand Christmas Raffle in 
preparation for our Christmas Fair.  If you have any links with local companies and are able 
to ask for any kind donations could you please let the office staff know as soon as possible.  
All donations will be much appreciated and companies will be acknowledged for supporting 
our school during the evening and on our school website.   
 
Last year we were so grateful for the generous gifts donated ranging from free tickets to 
events, hair salon vouchers and hamper donations.  Thank you so much in anticipation of 
your support in this invaluable opportunity to raise funds for our school. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L O’Brien 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


